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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues, 

We are pleased to have published the third issue of Comprehensive Medicine for 2023.

This issue includes 15 original articles. We believe that all the current articles will be read with interest and these articles are expected 
to contribute to the literature and serve as a reference for future studies.

Our goal is to increase the visibility of our journal both nationally and internationally with articles of high scientific quality and 
to become one of the most read medical journals.The editorial team is very grateful to all the authors and reviewers who have 
contributed to this issue. We are aware that this is a painstaking effort, and we cannot thank you enough for it. I would like to thank 
our current editors, readers and publisher for their devoted work.

We request that you submit your articles to Comprehensive Medicine, take timely and rigorous action as a referee, and read the 
articles published in the journal and cite them where appropriate.

Respectfully yours,

Mustafa Kadihasanoglu, MD, FEBU, FACS
Associate Professor of Urology,
İstanbul University-Cerrahpaşa
Editors-in-Chief




